
 

 

 
 

Date: Monday 21st July 2025 
Our ref: ELO/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: UNIFROG 
 
As we start the last week of term, I wanted to reach out to wish you a restful and lovely summer holiday. It has been 
a pleasure to see your child grow and flourish this year and to guide them through the transition into sixth form. Next 
year will be a big year so it’s important they take time to rest and to re-group over the holidays. Teachers will set 
skeleton work over the summer, but the focus is for students to be consolidating their learning, reflecting, and revising 
to preparing themselves for Year 13.  
 
Their work experience has been a great success, and we have started the preparations for their next steps after Sixth 
Form. We have had nearly all students hand in their skeleton drafts of their personal statements on UNIFROG and by 
Wednesday they will all have had brief feedback on this. Over the summer we do ask the students to add to this and 
complete a full first draft on UNIFROG ready to hand in on the first day back on the 3rd of September. They will receive 
detailed feedback from their form tutors after this hand in. Thank you for supporting students in their next steps as I 
know lots of university visits have been taking place at weekends and over the summer.  
 
The students will start their journey into Year 13 on Wednesday the 3rd of September and will arrive back at school for 
form time at 8.45am. Please be aware students are expected in form time by 8.45am therefore they should plan and 
arrive by 8.40am at the latest. We wish you a restful and lovely summer and thank you for your support throughout 
this academic year.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Mrs E Owen  
Assistant Head Teacher – Head of Sixth Form  
  
 


